MINNESOTA

DEPARTMENToF HEALTH

Protecting, maintaining and improving the health of all Minnesotans

TO: Nick Deutschmann
FROM: Angie Cyr, Supervisor (-~
Partnership and Workforce Development Unit
Food, Pools and Lodging Services Section
DATE: June 23,2014
RE: Bare Feet

You had a question about the code citation for customers with bare feet. The Minnesota Food Code
does not address customers with bare feet in food establishments.
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